
 
 

 
 

FIRST ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

NVHG Two-Day Annual Symposium 2017 
 
Leiden, May, 2017 
 
 
Dear members, 
 
We would like to announce that the two-day NVHG annual symposium will be held on 
Thursday 21 and Friday 22 September 2017 in Hotel NH Eindhoven Conference Centre 
Koningshof, Veldhoven.  The provisional program is available on the NVHG website 
(www.NVHG-NAV.nl). 
 
This symposium will be organized by the NVHG together with the VKGL, VKGN and NACGG. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
The NVHG executive committee would like to invite you to actively participate in the 
programme and submit an abstract for a platform or a poster presentation.  
 
Abstracts should be submitted before July 1, 2017 through the NVHG-website following 
the published guidelines. Note that the deadline will NOT be extended. 
 
The final programme of the meeting will become available towards the end of August. 
Follow the NVHG website (www.NVHG-NAV.nl) for the most actual information on the 
symposium. 
 
We hope to meet you all at the annual symposium in September in Veldhoven. 
 
On behalf of the Executive Committee, 
 
 
  
 

Johan den Dunnen,  
 Secretary of the Board 
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